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February 23, 2021 
 
 
Councillor Albert Witteveen, 
Chair, Agricultural Policy & Action Committee 
Regional Municipality of Niagara 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way 
Thorold, ON 
L2V 4T7 
 
 
Dear Chair Witteveen,  
 
Please be advised that at its meeting of February 18, 2021, the Board of Directors of the Niagara 
Peninsula Conservation Authority received Report No. FA-11-21 and subsequently directed that 
the report including the Niagara Region Tree and Forest Bylaw Annual Report be provided to 
Niagara Region’s Agricultural Policy & Action Committee. 
 
Accordingly, please find the subject documentation included herewith. Should you have any 
questions or inquiries, please feel free to contact me at gbivol@npca.ca or alternatively at (905) 
788-3135 ext. 250.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Grant Bivol 
Executive Co-ordinator to the C.A.O. and Board 
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